
 

 

 

 

 

 
Upcoming Events: 

 
Assembly 

Tuesday 24th October 
 

Tennis 
Monday Weeks 2, 3 

 
Kinder Orientation 

Session 2 
Friday 3rd  November 

Session 3 
Friday 17th November 

 
Grand Parents Day 

Thursday 26th October 
 

P&C Meeting 
Monday 30th October 

 
 

Presentation Day 
Tuesday 12th December 

10am  
 
 

Please Return: 
 

Grand Parent Day RSVP 
 

Swimming Note 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Term 4 Week  2 

 
Welcome back to the final term of the year. Before we know 
it Christmas will be upon us. Yes that is right Christmas is 
only 9 Fridays away. I’d like to take the opportunity to 
officially welcome Mr Josh Cunningham to our school. He will 
be working within the Primary classroom.  
 
The school is preparing for the implementation of the new 3 
year school plan. If you would like to contribute your 
thoughts and visions for where we as a school need to be 
heading, I invite you to attend our next P&C meeting on 
Monday 30th October at 2pm in the Primary classroom. 
 
I would like to congratulate the students on how well they 
have return to school. They are committed and enthusiastic 
in their learning tasks. Well done! 
 
Over the next coming weeks the hall, fun room and sports 
shed will start to have a face lift. This will mean that some 
areas will be out of action and we as staff, will do our best 
to keep you informed as we progress through this works 
program. Please be patient as we may need to change some 
routines to accommodate the building works. 
 
It was wonderful to be able to host Martins Creek last week 
for our visiting Science Show. Thank you to our students for 
being cooperative and respectful friends to our visiting 
school. 
 
Finally please ensure you keep up to date with our 
newsletters as important information is distributed 
fortnightly. I have attached the term calendar so you can 
add important events as they come up. 
 
Have a safe fortnight. 
Mrs Bultitude 
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2018 School Enrolment 
The school is now taking enrolments for 2018 
Kindergarten and Years 1-6. Enrolment packs 
are available from the school office.  
 
Nude Food Friday 
A reminder that Friday’s are our NUDE FOOD 
FRIDAY. Please try to reduce the amount of 
plastic wrappings that you bring to school.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Grandparents’ Day 
An invitation is extended to all Grandparents’ & 
Grand friends to attend Grandparents Day on 
Thursday 26th October at 10.30am.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Anti-Racism Contact Officer (ARCO) 
Under the Department’s Anti-Racism Policy 
each school is required to have a trained Anti-
Racism Contact Officer. Mrs Reeves and Mrs 
Bultitude are currently undertaking this face to 
face and online training. Mrs Reeves will be 
the nominated person for support in this mat-
ter.  
 
Intensive Swimming 
Our swimming program will start in Week 5 
and conclude at the end of Week 6. Students 
will be transported to the pool by the commu-
nity bus from Clarence Town Bowling Club and 
parental volunteers. Parents will need to make 
arrangements to collect their child from the 
pool for these two weeks at 2.30pm. Thurs-
day’s will be an exception as we attend at an 
earlier time. Students will need to be trans-
ported back to school on Thursdays. 
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Science Day 
On Friday 13th, students from Glen William and 
Martins Creek PS participated in a visiting 
Science Show. Students also had the 
opportunity to come dressed up as a mad 
scientist for the day and share some exciting 
experiments with the school.  Video’s can be 
viewed on the school’s Facebook site.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Term 4 Week 2, Friday 13th October, 2017 



 

 

Glen William Public School 

 

 

Term 4 Week 2, Friday  13th October, 2017 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Selective High School 2019 
Applications for selective high school placement 
in Year 7, 2019 are currently open and will close 
on 13th November, 2017. The selective high 
school test is on 15th March, 2018. If you are 
interested in applying for your child, please see 
the office for the information booklet. 
 
Bus travel 
It is important to respect and value the service 
of the school bus. A reminder for all that the 
bus is a no eating area and students are 
reminded to let the driver know ASAP if there is 
a mess when boarding. 

Library - 

Remember your Library Bag on Wednesday to  

protect the books you borrow. 

The next P & C meeting: 

Monday, 30th October at 2pm in the Primary class-

room. 

P&C News 
Canteen 

If you would like to assist in anyway, but can-

not attend on a Friday could you let the school 

know or call Leanne Doorey on 0416 058 557. 

Canteen orders together with payment (correct 
money) should be enclosed in an envelope or 
zip lock bag and dropped into the special can-
teen box in the foyer. 
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………Please Return………………………….. 

Christmas Carols 

Our school has been invited to perform at the  
Lions Park in Clarence Town on Sunday 17th 
December at 6pm (First Sunday of school 
holidays). I ask that you complete the below 
intent to commit to this event so we can notify 
the organisers of our attendance. 

  

Yes my child is able to attend. 

 
No my child will not be attending. 
 
 

 

Carols and Talent Show 
Our students have been invited to sing at the 
Neighbour Care Christmas party. This will take 
place on Thursday 30th at 11:30am. Our 
school talent show will be commencing at 1pm 
on the same day.  Parents and friends are 
invited to watch the talent show. 
 
 
Thank You 
Thank you to Mrs Datson for your kind 
donation of a cage to host our school pet and 
the Mabbott family for the donation of the pet. 
 
 
 

Library - 

Remember your Library Bag on Wednesday to  

protect the books you borrow. 

The next P & C meeting: 

Monday, 30th October at 2pm in the Primary class-

room. 


